Kenneth J. Motta _ ' -3 Felton Street, New Bedford, MA 02745
' Tel. (308) 493-4922

May 21,2014

Honorable Mayor Jon Mitchell

City of New Bedford City Hall Building
133 Williams Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Re: New Bedford Conservation Commission
Notice of Resignation '

Dear Mayor Mitchell,

This letter will serve as formal notice that I will not be seeking re-appointment as a member of the Conservation
Commission upon expiration of my current term on 6/30/14.

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve on this Commission for the past 15 years and it is my sincere hope that
the Commission continues their efforts towards the preservation of the environmental resources of the City.

Sincerely,
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“Kenneth J. Motta, Chairman
New Bedford Conservation Commission



